
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Merewether High School Latter Year Enrolment Years 8 – 12 2021 
 
   
Application for entry to selective high schools in Years 8 to 12 in 2021 will open on 19 June 2020 and close 
on 24 July 2020.  
 
Applications must be received by Merewether High School administration office by 24 July 2020.  
Application must be posted or handed to Merewether High School. 
 
It is suggested the following be included with the signed application: 
• A covering letter 
• A copy of your child’s birth certificate 
• Copies of the last two year’s school reports plus first semester of current year 
• A copy of your child’s most recent NAPLAN result 
• Copies of academic awards 
• Any other information which may assist the panel to assess your child’s academic achievements. 
 
Applications forms can be downloaded from the selective high schools website: 
 https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes  
 
All applications are considered by a panel, consisting of, the School Principal, the relevant Deputy Principal 
(or their delegate) and a Parent / Community representative.  The panel meets in Term 3 of each year and all 
parents/ applicants will be advised of the outcome of their application on or before 31st October. 
 
There is no entrance test for Years 8 – 12.  Positions are offered within the applications received and are 
subject to the availability of a position. 
 
Waiting lists are established and these remain current until the end of Term 1 of the following year.  You 
must reapply each year if you wish to be considered for future placement. 
 
Travel to and from Merewether High School: 
Timetables are available on the internet   https://transportnsw.info/trip#/  you will be able to plan your 
child’s travel to and from school. 
 
Further information is available on the High Performing Students Unit, NSW Department of Education and 
Communities Web Site:  
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes  
  
 

Merewether High School 
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